
Minutes of meeting:  September 15, 2017

CALL TO ORDER:
The business part of the Lopez Picnic meeting of the SJCARS was called to order on Friday, September 15, 2017, at Odlin 
Park by club president, Jim Hooper.

ATTENDEES:
Bob K7NHE Brian K7BLS Clare KE7WQY Ed KD7TUN
Peter K2SPR Scott W7SLM Monte N7TAU Fred KD7VZJ
Kent KF7VDD Audry KF7FIT Hoop K9QJS Basil N7NIX
Corky AF4PM Poke KI7NEX
Visitors:  
Rosie Mary Ann Rich Gary

MINUTES:
The minutes of the previous meeting of August 11, 2017 as posted on the club website were approved as amended/posted.

TREASURER'S REPORT:
Club Treasurer, Dani, was not in attendance, so there was no treasurer's report.

Hoop reported on the 8.8 K Fun Run sponsored by Island Rec where several SJCARS volunteers provided radio 
communications.  He also read a letter from Island Rec which indicated that SJCARS has been chosen as the recipient of 
their Board of Commissioners' Shining Star Community Spirit Award.  This recognition was given for the positive support that 
we have provided for the last 12 years to the 8.8 K Run.  Hoop will accept the award on behalf of the club at Island Rec's 
board meeting on September 21st at the Grange Hall.

Hoop also read a letter from ARISS thanking us for our “generous contribution of $200.00” to support the Amateur Radio on 
the International Space Station program.

Respectfully submitted by:  Clare Kelm, acting recording secretary in the absence of regular secretary Peter Dahl. (additions, 
corrections or comments to Clare Kelm KE7WQY@arrl.net)

The next regular club meeting  will be held at 11:30 AM – Friday, October 13, 2017
probably at the Oarhouse Brewery


